
 
 

 
 

OBS120418IPD1 
 

Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

Issue Date: 12 APR 2018 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Broadcom Inc. announces the obsolescence of optocoupler products HCPL-0708 and HCPL-0738. This 
obsolescence takes effect from notice issue date April 12, 2018. 
 
The obsolescence will affect all associated part options. The replacement products are the closest equivalent 
but not direct replacement. 
 
Part Affected Part Type Alternate Replacement 
HCPL-0708 Leaded No replacement 
HCPL-0708#500 Leaded No replacement 
HCPL-0708-000E Lead-free ACPL-071L-000E 
HCPL-0708-500E Lead-free ACPL-071L-500E 
HCPL-0708-560E Lead-free ACPL-071L-560E 
HCPL-0708-560ME Lead-free No replacement 
HCPL-0738 Leaded No replacement 
HCPL-0738-000E Lead-free ACPL-074L-000E 
HCPL-0738-00GE Lead-free No replacement 
HCPL-0738-060 Leaded No replacement 
HCPL-0738-060E Lead-free ACPL-074L-060E 
HCPL-0738-500 Leaded No replacement 
HCPL-0738-500E Lead-free ACPL-074L-500E 
HCPL-0738-50GE Lead-free No replacement 
QCPL-070H-500E Lead-free ACPL-071L-500E 
QCPL-073H-500E Lead-free ACPL-074L-500E 

 
The key milestones are: 
1. Formal customer obsolescence notice – April 12, 2018 
2. Final customer order date – October 11, 2018 
3. Final ship date to customer – April 11, 2019 
 
Please note that Broadcom reserves the rights to limit any last-time buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability. Orders will be accepted on a non-returnable basis only. 
 
Broadcom can provide samples of alternate replacement parts for customer evaluation. 
 
If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please do not hesitate to contact your Broadcom sales 
representative or authorized distributors. 
 
Broadcom Inc. 
Isolation Products Division 
 


